
Join WoW Members for a Night at the Theater! 
 

 

on Thursday, Oct 18, 2012 at 8pm  

The Lucille Lortel Theatre  
121 Christopher St.  

 
 

Join us Don’t Go Gentle, a new play by Stephen Belber. A brief discussion will 
follow on the supportive and destructive aspects of family relationships.  
 
 

 WoW cultural events are part of the WoW social activities 
that help promote the participation of women in science by 
establishing strong networks of support and exchange of 
various academic and personal issues that strengthen 
connections and raise awareness of key issues to help support 
women in their studies and retain them in the sciences. 

 
All Are Welcome. 


